
		

	Newsletter	Friday	10th	November	2017	
Menu	Week:	Week	beginning	13th	November	will	be	Week	1	

Parents	Information	

Casual	Teaching	Assistants	required	please.	
	
We	are	looking	for	anyone	who	has	had	recent	practical	experience	of	working	
with	children	in	a	learning	context,	and	preferably	with	children	or	young	adults	
with	SEN.	The	role	is	on	a	casual	basis	(as	and	when	required)	to	cover	staff	
absence	and	CPD	courses.	
	

Russell	House	News	
Our	weekly	boarding	facility,	Russell	House,	has	moved	from	strength	to	strength	since	opening	in	
September	2014.	Currently,	twelve	pupils	reside	for	mid-week	term	time	boarding	and	benefit	from	
evening	activities,	a	‘life	skill'	curriculum	and	social	activities	which	support	their	learning.	Russell	
House	currently	has	three	vacant	en-suite	bedrooms	for	term-time	weekly	boarding	for	any	pupils	at	
Wyre	Forest	School	aged	over	9	years.	For	more	information,	please	e-mail	Tim	Matthews,	Head	of	
Care:		tmatthews@wfs.worcs.sch.uk	or	call	Russell	House	on	01562	512721.	

	
Children	in	Need	–	Friday	November	17th	2017	
This	year	our	‘thing’	is		Mad	Hair	for	Pudsey	Bear	
Children	in	Need	is	a	charity	very	close	to	our	heart	at	Wyre	
Forest	School	and	it	would	be	great	if	all	staff	and	pupils	came	

to	school	with	Mad	Hair	for	Pudsey	Bear	on	Friday	17th	November	
for	a	small	donation.		

11G		-	Independent	Living	Skills	
	
11G	have	been	busy	practising	their	
independent	living	skills	during	cooking	
lessons.	Maybe	they	could	practise	this	at	
home	too!!		
	
	 	

MAPLE	Class	News	
Maple	spent	last	half	term	learning	all	about	Vikings.	In	Literacy,	we	thought	of	lots	of	questions	to	
help	us	find	out	more.	We	had	a	fantastic	time	when	the	real	Viking	Krom	came	to	visit	us.	We	had	
lots	to	ask	him	and	he	told	us	all	about	his	day	to	day	life	and	his	family.	Everyone	was	so	engaged	
and	excited	-	what	a	wonderful	experience,	we	just	had	a	great	time!	

	
	
	
	



ASH	Class		-	Pizza	Making!!	
Ash	Class	participated	in	making	fresh	pizza's	this	week.	They	all	manipulated	their	own	dough	and	
stretched	it	to	make	it	fit	into	the	pizza	pan,	they	then	put	some	tomato	sauce	
over	their	base,	added	oregano,	cheese	and	some	of	their	favourite	toppings	
such	as,	ham,	pineapple,	peppers,	tomatoes,	mushrooms	and	onions.	They	
were	baked	for	20	minutes	and	the	children	ate	them	for	lunch	afterwards.		It	
was	a	fantastic	morning	thoroughly	enjoyed	by	the	children	and	staff.	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	
	
“Big	Me’	Fundraising	

On	Friday	20th	October,	we	celebrated	‘Big	Me’	Day	at	Wyre	
Forest	School,	where	the	children	dressed	up	to	raise	funds	for	
Actionaid.		We	raised	a	total	of	£92.86!!	Thank	you	to	all	those	
who	kindly	donated	and	took	part	–	we	have	many	ambitious	
children!!!	

	
	

Elm	Class	News 
	
Elm	class	have	been	learning	about	Bonfire	night,	
we	have	worked	on	a	bonfire	night	sensory	story,	
and	engaged	in	new	props	such	as	switch	operated	
lights,	hats,	scarves,	and	colourful	material.	We	
created	our	firework	pictures,	using	a	variety	of	
different	tools.	We	have	worked	hard	on	sharing	
spaces	and	resources	with	our	friends.	Well	done	Elm	class!		

	

	

NOVEMBER 
10 BIRCH ASSEMBLY  
16 NEC Skills Show – Years 10,11 & Sixth Form 
16 Foundation Signalong at Russell House – Session 2 
17 MAPLE ASSEMBLY 
17 Children in Need Day – Mad Hair for Pudsey Bear – Non-School Uniform  


